	Form to assist research into complaints and consequences resulting from ID-checks that have been carried out in the name of the ID-obligation


	The filled-in data will be used for an investigation by Buro Jansen & Janssen into the ways the police implements the new law on the obligation to carry ID-papers. The data will be destroyed after the investigation. 

Buro Jansen & Janssen is investigating complaints about the use, by the police, of the law concerning the obligation to carry ID-papers. The investigation will result in a publication outlining both practical experiences with the implementation of the law as well as instructions on how to deal with the implementation of the law in case of arrest and possibilities for complaints and procedures.  

Whilst filling in this form, try to be as exact as possible in describing in describing what took place immediately before and after you were checked for ID. This is of great importance for the investigation.

This form can be downloaded from www.identificatieplicht.nl


	1.
	   Have you ever been asked for your ID by the police? 

	

	2.
	   How many times have you been asked for your ID?

	

	3.
	    Description of the circumstances surrounding the abovementioned incidents

	

	4.
	    How many times have you been fined for not carrying your ID?

	

	5.
	When you were checked for ID, were you offered the  chance to have your ID picked up for    you by somebody else?

	

	6.
	    Additional information and/or supplementary documents

	


Send this form to: Buro Jansen & Janssen Postbus 10591 1001 EN Amsterdam 020 6123202 info@burojansen.nl http://www.burojansen.nl
